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Looking north at the old Exit 102 Bridge that will be demolished as part of the new Exit 102 project. 

      
Contractor:  R J Grondin & Sons   Bid Amount: $3,118,309.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  0.0%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date November 10, 2023. 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of highway construction in the Town of West Gardiner, Maine at the  
Exit 102 Interchange. The work includes a new southbound ramp and the removal of the existing  
southbound ramp, Route 9/126 mill and overlay with shoulder reconstruction, demolition bridge  
underpass, pavement, signing, guardrail, highway lighting, and maintenance of traffic. 
 
 
Contractor Schedule:  R.J. Grondin plans to start clearing trees by mid-January for the new 
southbound on ramp.  Crews will grub the site and bring in fill to build the ramp.  Their schedule shows 
the contractor completing the new ramp by the end of May.  This is an aggressive schedule but a mild 
winter will be in the contractor’s favor.  Once the new ramp has been built, the crews will focus on 
removing the old bridge, abutments, and roadway approaches. 


